TANQUE VERDE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 13
NOTICE OF THE GOVERNING BOARD

Thursday, February 13, 2014
BOARD MEETING CANCELLED

Tanque Verde Unified School District
2300 N. Tanque Verde Loop Rd.
Tucson, AZ 85749

The Tanque Verde Unified School District Governing Board cancelled the February 13,
2014 board meeting due to a lack of a quorum. The next board meeting will be held on
Thursday, February 27, 2014.

Dated this 11th day of February 2014
Tanque Verde Unified School District No. 13



